
            

 

 

 

   

 

 

To:  All Employees 

Date:   January 2, 2024 

Prepared by:  Karen Woodford, Deputy Superintendent  

Subject:   2024-25 School Calendar 

 
At the December 14, 2023, school board meeting, the 2024-25 school calendar was approved.  I 

have attached the final version for your information.  A more detailed employee calendar will 

come from human resources at a later time.  Please post this on your website for families and use 

it for your planning needs.   

If you have any questions, please reach out to me. 

Contact for Further Information:  

Karen Woodford, Deputy Superintendent 

kwoodford@bedford.k12.va.us 

540-586-1045, ext. 10430 

☐ Due Date:   

☒ Required Reading 

☐ Professional Learning 
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